
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:19:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 7:54 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Brian Silva

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
When is all this going to stop? Large corporations in every major sector gouging families and individuals even more
so that the pandemic is over. What factors are governing a change like this? Implementing this request by Enbridge
would furthermore hurt and impact families who are already struggling. It is obscene that we will be forced to pay
more money for basic necessities like heating or hot water. You are effectively going to make the choice for some
families to potentially be without one or the other. And the abilty to increase rates annually over the next 4 years.
This just sounds like an inevitability granting a company who already has a net worth of 84.68 billion to increase
rates for the next 4 years starting in 2024. You are stripping citizens of Ontario their basic needs by implementing
this price increase. I am making it my personal choice and using my platform through social media to make this
heard and visible as much as possible. I can only express disgust in another billion dollar company attempting to
make the lives of Ontario citizens even more difficult than it already has been.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




